
 
 
BoysTown endorses the FIA’s stance in supporting a full exemption for Charities in 
the national Do Not Call Register.   It is our belief that Charities are not responsible 
for the current negativity in the community towards telemarketing , nor do they 
account for the majority of such calls as has been suggested in some recent media.   
An exemption  from the Do Not Call Register in an environment of self-regulation 
recognises the enormous and sometimes unrecognised contribution Charities make to 
the social and economic wellbeing of the community.  
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